From: Snay Likili
To: MTC-ABAG Info

Subject: Public comment on Regional Network Management draft framework, Item 22-1720

Date: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 7:23:47 PM

External Email

Dear advisory group,

The aforementioned suggested framework is at best keeping the status quo, and at worse a huge step backwards.

I have been taking BART to Caltrain regularly, and the experience is horrible, not because of any of one of the systems, but due to their complex cooperation. Maintaining a bizantine group that would be removed and not easily accountable to riders would keep Bay Area transit systems separate, hard to use.

With the upcoming climate emergency, keeping what we have is not enough.

I urge you to mandate a single, accountable GM, that would unify Bay Area transit, and would make it systems work for existing riders, increase ridership, and would help us fight against the climate emergency.

Thank you, Shay Elkin